
 
 

Contact Duncan Burck, Rotary District 9670, RYPEN Chairperson for more information. 

Ph: 02 4942 6679 Mobile: 0417 312 768 Email:dburck@gmail.com 
RYPEN COMMITTEE - PO BOX 5012, Kahibah, NSW 229 

 

 

 

RYPEN (Rotary Youth Program of Enrichment) 

 
7th, 8th & 9th of November 2014, Myuna Bay 

 
Applications Close October 21, 2014 

 
Cost – Your Local Rotary Club will sponsors the student, there 

is no cost to   
 
Dear Parent, Guardian and Teachers 

 
Now in our 26th year The Rotary District 9670 RYPEN Committee is pleased to 

announce that nominations are now being accepted for the RYPEN camp to be held 
on the weekend of November 7th, 8th and 9th – 2014. 
 

“Teenagers grow when they have opportunity to develop life skills”. 
 

A really important service area of Rotary is youth and here in District 9670 RYPEN is 
one of our flagship youth programs delivered twice a year to around 30 students per 
camp.  

 
Run over a weekend (Friday 3.30pm to Sunday 1.00pm), RYPEN is supervised and 
facilitated by a group of experienced Rotarians, volunteers and past participants.  

 
The program, which focuses on introducing young people (14 – 17 year olds) and is 
targeted to those students who may be overlooked for personal development 

programs, looks into concepts and idea that will help them make the transition from 
teenagers to young adults.  

 
Here’s what some participants have had to say…  
 

 “There has never been a camp that has wowed me this much, an experience I 
would love to relive and share with everyone.”  
 

“Every activity was absolutely amazing! I would do this over and over again 
especially if it was with the same people, the best group of people I have ever met.”  
 

Should you require further information about the program contact either the 

Rotarian who has contact you or myself, Duncan Burck, Chair, Rotary District 9670 - 
RYPEN Committee. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours in Rotary, 

Duncan Burck 


